February, 2006
Dear U of T Meds Alumni of 1956,

We are pleased to invite you to our annual MAA Convocation Banquet on Tuesday, June 6th, 2006, to honour your 50-year Class of 5T6, and the Classes of 3T6, 4T1, 4T6, and 0T6. 

The Classes of 3T6, 4T1, 4T6, and 5T6 will be photographed by an MAA photographer between 5:30 – 6:00 PM outside Hart House.  From 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM, there will be a cocktail reception in the Great Hall, Hart House.  Dinner and awards ceremony follow at 7:00 to approximately 9:15 PM.  You—plus a significant other—will be our guests.  You will be assigned table seating with others from your grad year.  Please return the registration form below by May 5th, 2006 to the MAA address below, by FAX: 416-978-0959 or by email to: medical.alumni@utoronto.ca.
Your Class of 5T6 is arranging a class reception and dinner on Wednesday, June 7th, 2006, at the Faculty Club at U of T.  Please see attached for further information.
We look forward to seeing all of you!

Registration Form

Name: 


__________________________
Grad Year:


1956
Address:      

__________________________
Telephone:


____________________
Fax: ____________________
No. of People Attending:
_________


email:
___________________

Name of Guest/Significant Other   
__________________________________
Dietary Requirements:
   

__________________________________


I/we will be attending the Pre-Convocation Ceremony in Convocation Hall on June 7th, 2006, at 10:30 AM  ____

I/we will be attending the Dean’s Luncheon in the Medical Sciences Building on June 7th, 2006, immediately after the pre-Convocation Ceremony.  ____

RSVP: by May 5, 2006 

S.Ruth Gillings, Administrator/Manager  416-978-0991
MSB3249, 1 King's College Circle, Toronto, ON  M5S 1A8
medical.alumni@utoronto.ca
Suan-Seh Foo, MD, President, Medical Alumni Association
